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Please support the Passage of LD 1474. Teaching Wabanaki studies is the law of 
Maine. Although LD 291 has been a legal requirement since 2001, few Maine schools
succeed in offering curriculum that meets the mark and teachers struggle to find 
resources and time to learn how and what they should be teaching in Wabanaki 
Studies.  (see the full report The Wabanaki Studies Law: 21 Years After 
Implementation) LD 1474 will resource Dept of Education, Wabanaki advisors, 
school districts, and teachers to successfully fulfill Wabanaki Studies in our education
system. 


